
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, September 28, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Meatloaf w/ Tomato Sauce Or 

 Kickin’ Chicken  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Daniel Koziol  

 

 

1. The 7th grade girls basketball team beat Park last night, 15-7. Avery and Caroline each 

scored 2 points, Grace scored 5, and Molly led the team with 6 points. A huge thank you 

to the students who came out last night to cheer on their fellow Tigers! The 7th and 8th 

grade girls basketball team plays away tonight against Washington. Their next home 

game is this Thursday vs. Pleasantdale. 
 

2. Do you enjoy solving challenging math problems, and competitions? Then math team is 

the place for you. The first math team meeting will take place today, Tuesday, in room 

208 after school. We will be discussing the upcoming competition at Nazareth Academy 

and problem solving. Please see Ms.Zalewska for more information. 

 

3. Are you looking for a quiet place to complete your homework, work on projects with 

friends, or receive additional support? We invite you to ACES. ACES stands 

for Academic Center for Educational Success. ACES is located in the library Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays after school until 4pm.  

 

4. Choir is back! The first choir rehearsal for next Tuesday, October 5th, from 7:20-8:10 in 

the band room. Students can bring their permission forms to this rehearsal. There will 

also be rehearsal on Thursday, October 7th. Choir kick off pizza party is next Thursday, 

October 7th, from 3:15-4:30 in the Courtyard. Please email Mrs. Cherry if you need 

information on the morning bus routes for Tuesday/Thursday mornings.  

 

 

   

 


